
Landmark Lighting Request Form 

Please complete the form and scan/email to corporate@whistler.ca 

We will contact you to confirm the status of your request. 

Contact Name 
Organization 
Business Address 
City/Province/Postal Code 
Business Phone Number 
Business Email 
Website Address 
Brief description of the 
event associated with 
your request  

(Information here will be 
used for communications 
and the sign on the bridge. 
RMOW will edit copy if 
necessary.) 

Optional:  
Social Media Campaign 
Title (include hashtags) 
Landmark Choice � Fitzsimmons Covered Bridge

Date of Event 
Colour Request 

Signature: ______________________________ 

Date: __________________________________ 

Teresa Klassen
VCH - Whistler Health Care Center
4380 Lorimer Road
Whistler, BC, V8E 1A7
(604) 935-5978
teresa.klassen@vch.ca

National Nurses Week is May 12-18th, 2025. The week starts by 
celebrating International Nurses Day on May 12--the birthday of 
Florence Nightengale, the pioneer of modern nursing.

"This week highlights the incredible impact nurses have in shaping 
health care, driving innovation, and advocating for patient-centred care" 
(Canadian Nurses Association, 2025). Lighting Fitzsimmons bridge in 
pink and white recognizes the nurses who work at Whistler Health Care 
Center, caring for those who live and play in our incredible community. 
Thank you nurses for your dedication to providing best care to all 
patients; your impact on your patient's lives is everlasting.

May 17, 2025
Pink and White

April 15, 2025
Teresa Klassen 


